
 

 

How to use PTA Events to book Elizabeth Woodville PTA 
Events account 
 

To book tickets, donate or volunteer for any PTA event you will need to have a PTA events account. 

1. How to get to our page: 

You can get to our page via: www.pta-events.co.uk/elizabethwoodvillepta 

2. When you arrive on the page you will be asked to either login or register (see pic below):  

 

3. Home page: 

Once you have logged in or registered you will be redirected to our home page where you can 

see all our live events that you’re able to book for and other useful information such as how 

much money we’ve raised during the year. 

 

4. Then you’re all set! 

Explore the page and book tickets, get in touch with the PTA or volunteer for upcoming events all 

in one place.  

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/elizabethwoodvillepta


 

Hints and Tips: 

1. Making a booking: 

You can book tickets for all children in one booking even if they are in different year groups 

and in different events at different times. Simply select the total number of children for 

example 3 children in the ‘quantity’ field. Add then add to your basket.  

It will then update your basket and you will need to press the green ‘check out' button. 

 

You will then be asked to add the specific information about each of your children (please 

see graphic below) 

 

 

Once you have added the information for each of your children click the green ‘check out’ 

button.  You will then be asked if you’re able to volunteer (please see graphic below) 

 

Once you have selected your volunteer preference press the green ‘continue to checkout’ 

button.   

 



 

You will then be given an order summary (please see below graphic) 

 

To complete your booking simply click on the red ‘complete payment with stripe’. 

In order to progress you must tick to agree to the booking terms and conditions. 

You will then be taken to the following secure payment portal. 

 

 

Once your payment transaction has been successfully completed, you will then get an email 

confirmation of your booking along with an e-ticket. 

2. You will be able to list if your child has any special dietary requirements or allergies. 

 

3. You will also be able to send the PTA messages if there is any information that you need to share 

with us that’s not contained in the prompt boxes throughout the booking process. If you’d like to 

send us a message just type your message into the ‘message to the organisers box’ 

 

4. As we begin to introduce more events to the website you will be able to make as many bookings 

as you like via this platform. We will also be offering food, and experience tickets to some of our 

bigger events such as the Christmas and Summer fairs.  

 

5. If you need any general information, help or support using our PTA Events page please contact us 

via email: pta@elizabethwoodvilleprimaryschool.co.uk – we’re always happy to help! 

mailto:pta@elizabethwoodvilleprimaryschool.co.uk

